
 

Students from the HTA liturgy team have supported the History department this week in the delivery 

of Remembrance services. An act of worship has been held each day this week for each of our four 

houses. The students then took part in the Remembrance service at the Clock Tower in Priorslee on 

Friday 10 November. This was attended by members of the local community and our local primary 

schools of Redhill and Priorslee Academy. This was a most dignified service. The students read poems 

and prayers. Members of the public were full of praise for our students. I am vey proud of their 

achievements. 

Mrs Simmonds 

Head of History 

                                                         

 

 


